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January is Rotary’s Vocational Service month

Tonight: Guest speaker Adam Jeffers of StoryFest.
Introduction: Phil Brown
Vote of Thanks: Simon Brown

Club’s Calendar
Future Programs: 26Jan  Thur  AustDay BBQ
24 Jan; Stuart Emsley Milton Hospital Director, 4 Feb Sat Bunnings’ BBQ
Judy Bond Hospital Auxiliaries and 23 Feb Rotary’s Anniversary
Ucki Dean Hospital Publicity Offer 25 Mar Sat NSW State Election
Introduction: Craig Cameron 9 Apr Sun Easter Sunday
Vote Of ThankSZ RObin Cantri" 10 Apr Our Club’s Annlversary
31 Jan; TBA 27-31 June RI Convention Melbourne

Introduction: Clive Cross
Vote of Thanks: Peter Culham

February is Rotary’s Peace and Conflict Prevention/Resolution Month

7 Feb; TBA . .
Introduction: Gareth Davies PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Louise

Vote of Thanks: Dom Fondacaro Garrett, 0432 091 991 loumgarr@optusnet.com.au
by NOON ON MONDAY.

If you don’t notify your non-attendance,
the club will need to charge you.

14 Feb; Proposed site visit to Simon Law
March is Rotary’s Water and Sanitation Month

14 Mar; Proposed site visit to Fire & Rescue If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise

and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras.

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil this function,
or does not wish to do it,
PLEASE arrange a replacement and let the Bulletin editor know.

Birthdays:
22 Jan; Claire Davies, 24 Jan; Geoff Johns.
Anniversaries: None this week.

Pizza and Prawn Night; 10 January 2023

President Bernard Jones opened the get together on the veranda of the Dunn Lewis Centre, Pizza and Prawn Night, Pres
Bernard welcomed all in attendance.

42 were present, the guests were; Martin Tomasini and Lauri Perino Geoff Johns’ guests, Genelle Gregory, Denise Fors, Jane
Rutkin, Diane Willett, Deb Tibbles, Julie Potter, Liz and Michelle Fondacaro, Deb Fondacaro and granddaughters Zalhi and Luka,
Anne Brown, Sharon Rowen, Pat Culham, Beryl Wade, Sylvia Franklin and Christine Steain.

President Bernard announced the birth, last week, of Louise Garrett’s first grandchild, a baby boy; Banks David Barnfield.
CONGRATULATIONS.

Geoff Johns announced that the last Bunnings’ BBQ (8 Jan 2023) was a slow day (tourists not around), but $538.30 was raised,
Geoff thanked all the volunteers-helpers, Geoff Johns, Wayne Fry, Peter Culham, Simon Brown, Tony Fondacaro,
Yvonne Young, Dale Wilford, Bev Nicholas, Dom Fondacaro, Ed Zonneveldt and he also thanked Anne Brown for bringing
the helpers a coffee, which was much appreciated. WELL DONE all.

The next two BBQs are on Thursday Australia Day, 26 January, followed by Bunnings on Saturday 4 February.

The unconsumed prawns were auctioned by President Bernard; Bill Harris had the winning bid.
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Thank you to & Gayle Dunn for the use of the Centre, and
e to Liz, Michelle and Dom Fondacaro for purchasing all the food, preparing the green salad and the
fruit salad and also for serving the food. Delicious food and lots it,
to the helpers for setting up the tables - chairs, and for putting them away,
to Louise Garrett, Jane Rutkin and Deb Tibbles for their help,
to lan Tibbles for picking-up the chicken from IGA,
to Simon Brown and Ed Zonneveldt for picking-up the pizzas from Domino’s,
to Joe Puglisi for his help in purchasing the prawns,
to the 42 present on the night, for being there at our first get together for 2023.

oo

End of report.

Jo Jones, our Program Director, is asking members if they have a particular speaker or subject in
mind to invite to address the Club, please let Jo know (j.h.jones@hotmail.com). Also, if you know of
a good guest speaker, could be yourself, please let Jo know.
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